
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

20. REPORTING FOR THE PERIOD ENDED 30 JUNE 2004 
 
 The Committee received a report from Paul Melton, Financial Services Manager detailing the basis on 

which annual reporting would be undertaken to standing committees together with a copy of the 
monitoring report for the year ended 30 June 2004 for the following significant activities: 

 
 ● Car Parking, 
 ● City Streets, 
 ● Waste Minimisation and Disposal, 
 ● Wastewater, 
 ● Water Supply. 
 
 The opportunity was taken to review the reports and to ask questions and a number of areas were 

noted for the supply of future information to the Committee. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


